Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Manila

October 09, 2019 ’ "
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o

MEMORANDUM

FOR - MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary
This Department

This refers to the memorandum dated 01 October 2019 of DPWH Region IX Director
CAYAMOMBAO D. DIA endorsing the request of District Engineer VERONICO O.
MICARANDAYO, Zamboanga del Norte 3rd District Engineering Office, for the approval
of the Modification of the hereunder project covered by CY 2019 General Appropriation Act (GAA),
to wit;

As per GAA/Original | As Modified

_~__ Project Description
| UACS No. 300104211208000~
Project ID : PO0351912MN  /

Local Program - Buildings and Other Structures - | Local Program - Buildings apd Other Structures -
Multipurpose / Facilities - Logél Infrastructure Multipurpose / Facilities # Local Infrastructure
Program : Program

Construction of COMEL
(Covered CourtJ, Lina

Multi-Purpdse Building | Construction of Multi-Purpose Building (Covered
, Dapitan City, Nmacom:@m. Court), Linabo, Dapitan City, Zamboanga del

del Norte < | Norte
Type of Work/ : - Type of Work/ a Estimated
Physical Target Unit Cost Allocation . Physical Target Unit Cost Cost
CW1 - CW1 -
n_,w_u:_chnao: of / no:_ch&o: of / \\
ulti Purpose R 24750 M . X Multi Purpose R 24750 M /
ilding / building \\N\N.Aumo M Building / building § P2:4750M
- | / /
1 building g 1 building”
EAO - R 250T EAO - R 250T |
Total| # 250M A Total | R2.50M
Justification: o ~ e _
e« T raphi itted from the project description.

rror, The word COMELEC
arangay Chairman Arsenia D. Adrias of Brgy. Linabo, apitan City issue
owned property located at Brgy. Linabo, Dapitan City. See attached.

»  COMELEC Provincial Supervisor Atty. Jossil R. Macute, executed a waiver stating that the project “is mistakenly
labeled as project intended for COMELEC”, and as the authorized representative of COMELEC he waived the
P2.50 M budget allocation of the project, in favor of the rightful recipient. See attached.

e In the attached letter dated 11 July 2019 of Congressman Romeo M. Jalosjos, Jr., he cited that the concern
“was overlooked and considered typographical error on the part of the requesting party”.

a certification that COMELEC has no

Based on our evaluation, the submitted request for modification of the said project is in order
hence, it is respectfully recommended to the Secretary for his consideration and approval.

DIMAS S. S ON, CESO I

Undersecretary \for Regional Operations in Mindanao
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